
Dear Parent 

Greetings! 

RAGHAV 
GLOBAL 
SCHOOL 

Warm Regards 

Megt 

Holiday Information 

Pre-Nursery to Grade 12 

As per the orders received from UP Government. the school will remain closed on Tuesday, 

January 14, 2025 on account of Makar Sankranti. 

Meghna Chand 
Principal 

BRITISH 
O COUNCIL 

HAPPY LEARNING ADVENTURES 

RGS/106/2024-25 
13th January 2025 
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